
Employee Referral Program Support Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Support for Employee Referral Program 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my support for our company's 

Employee Referral Program. As a dedicated employee, I have witnessed firsthand the positive 

impact that referrals can have on our team dynamics and overall company culture. 

Bringing in talented individuals who align with our values not only enhances our productivity 

but also fosters a sense of community within our organization. I believe that incentivizing 

employees to refer qualified candidates is an excellent strategy to identify and attract top talent. 

I encourage my colleagues to participate actively in this program and leverage their networks to 

find potential candidates for our open positions. 

Thank you for considering my perspective on this important initiative. I look forward to seeing 

our team continue to grow with the addition of great new talent. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


